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Trainings and Opportunities
Our Poverty Simulation is coming up: 
Poverty in the Bronx: Forum and Simulation  
Thursday, February 27, 2 – 6 p.m.

What participants have said:

BPHC invites you to an informative and  immersive program focused on 
the impact of poverty on our communities’ health. 

We will explore the relationship between poverty and health disparities and 
how we can improve our patients’ and clients’ experiences when they visit 
us for services. Participants will also take on the role of family members 
living on a limited budget and learn about the difficult choices they make 
and the toll it takes on their health and access to care. 

This will be the only Poverty Simulation we offer in 2020 so register staff 
soon to secure their participation.

Contact Millie Stanton with questions.

National Diabetes 
Prevention Program 
(NDPP) Medicaid 
Enrollment Webinar  
The NYS Department of  
Health announced the 
availability of a Medicaid  
Fee-For-Service (FFS) 
provider enrollment training 
webinar taking place on  
March 3 at 10 a.m.

These webinars are for any 
Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC) 
recognized organizations or 
individuals wanting information 
about the process of becoming 
a Medicaid enrolled NDPP 
service provider. 

The webinar is intended to 
familiarize providers and  
their staff with the Medicaid 
FFS enrollment process  
and review the resources 
available to accomplish 
enrollment successfully.

It will be an overview of 
the different enrollment 
processes for Individual 
Providers, Community Based 
Organizations (CBOs), Group 
Practices and Hospital / Clinic 
providers interested in enrolling 
in the NDPP.

The session will include time 
for questions and answers.

Click here to view the training 
schedule and register.

Questions can be directed to 
the eMedNY Call Center at 
800-343-9000.

E-mail us your feedback: feedback@bronxphc.org
To report compliance issues please call the Compliance Helpline: 1-855-813-7351,  
or report online: www.bphc.ethicspoint.com.
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“It strengthened my resolve.” “The struggle is real.”

“It was an empathy boost.”“Incredibly valuable”
“Humbling”“Eye opening”“Powerful”
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